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 Meeting/Date Joint Commissioning Board 

18 April 2005  

Report of Programme Director Health and Social Care 

Subject Response to Shaping the Future of Services in Sussex for 

Mental Health, Learning Disability and Substance Misuse 

Services document 

Wards affected All 

  

Financial implications 

The financial implications will be evaluated via the formal consultation 

process. 

 
 

Finance Officer consulted: Catherine Vaughan 17/03/05 

Legal implications 
As this report is for noting only regarding the informal discussion phase, there are no specific 
legal implications which arise save to remind the PCT who are managing the consultation 
process of the need to ensure that consultation is pitched at a level which is appropriate for the 
vulnerable service users involved and, in terms of human rights considerations to review the need 
for advocacy services. Further specific legal implications of the options proposed will need to be 
evaluated during the consultation process. 
 

Lawyer consulted: Hilary Priestley 6/04/05 
 

  

Corporate/Citywide implications 

This will be made explicit through 

the formal consultation process. 

 

Risk assessment 

This will be made explicit through 

the formal consultation process. 

Sustainability implications 

None 

 

Equalities implications 

This process impacts on people with 

mental health problems, learning 

disabilities and substance misuse. 

Implications for the prevention of crime and disorder 

None 

 

 

Background papers [Part 1 reports only] 

Shaping the Future of Services in Sussex for Mental Health, Learning 

Disability and Substance Misuse Services discussion document. 

Adult Social Care & Health Sub Committee Report (7 February 2005, item 

no. 61) 
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Kate Money, Programme Director Health & Social Care 

 
 


